
Valentine’s Day Dance 

Dear Parents, 

 The Valentine’s Day Dance will be Friday, February 12th from 2:15-4:00 and 

there will be no admission charge if you joined PTA, but a permission slip must be 

signed and returned. If you didn’t join PTA admission is $5.00. Please fill out the 

form below so there will be no confusion the day of the dance. This form must be 

returned so your child may stay. All items at the dance can be purchased with 

tickets and tickets will be sold at the dance. Please make sure your child has 

money to purchase tickets.  

***No more dance forms will be accepted after 12 p.m on  

Wednesday, February 10th. *** 

 
PLEASE BE HERE PROMPTLY AT 4:00 TO PICK UP YOUR CHILD. 

 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

CUT HERE AND RETURN THIS PERMISSION SLIP TO THE    COMMONS AREA MONDAY– 

FRIDAY MORNING. 

 
The dance ticket will be given to your child’s teacher to keep until the day of the dance.  

 

_______Yes, my child may stay after school to attend the dance. I am a member of  

               the PTA. (Will be verified)  

_______Yes, my child may stay and $5.00 is attached. (Not PTA Member) 

  

_______No, my child will not stay after school for the dance. 

 

Child’s 

Name____________________Teacher________________Grade___________ 

 

Parent’s Signature (print & sign)_______________________________________ 

 

  
(I will pick up my child at 4:00) 


